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Dear Ben Farrant,

| do hope you received my letter of Objection to the ridiculous green house proposed in our
historic street. | send it to you again.

With best wishes,
And Christmas Greetings,

Mrs R Rosen

Subject: Frognal Gardens Objection

Dear Andrew Parkinson,

| am objecting in the strongest possible terms to the ridiculous proposal regarding 18b
Frognal Gardens NW3 6UX.

The architect responsible for this fantasy should be told to place it in an appropriate location
elsewhere.

Frognal Gardens is an historic street in Hampstead, in a conservation area with historic
associations. The view from Church Row leads unimpeded right up to Hugh Gaitskells former
house at the top of the drive and this is what gives Frognal Gardens its perspective and elongation
and charm.This beautiful vista will be completely destroyed by the proposal of this oversized dolls
house completely negating this view. In fact it foreshortens the spacious sweep of this lovely
street.

This completely inappropriate proposal will bring much more traffic to our quiet street as well as
being an aesthetic eye-sore out of keeping with and at odds to the dignified aspect of all the
architecture of the street. And the green exterior makes it stick out even more like a sore thumb.

With best wishes,

Mrs) R.Rosen






